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SAMPLE OWNER NOTIFICATION

Dear Suzuki Owner:

This notice is to inform you that American Suzuki Motor Corporation (ASMC) is conducting a
Service Action that may include your vehicle.

Suzuki has determined that the two-piece muffler/tailpipe on 1989-1991 Sidekicks may develop a
perforation due to corrosion if the vehicle is frequently driven on roads where large amounts of salt
are applied during winter.  Continuing corrosion of a perforated tailpipe can eventually result in the
tailpipe becoming completely separated from the rest of the exhaust system.  Exhaust gas leakage
from a separated tailpipe can cause heat damage to the vehicle’s rear floor material and carpeting.

To preclude the possibility of heat damage, ASMC is providing installation of a heat shield on af-
fected vehicles at no charge.

If you feel you may frequently drive your Sidekick on roads where large amounts of salt are applied
during winter, please contact your nearest Suzuki dealer to schedule a date for this service and ensure
that the dealer will have parts available for your vehicle.  Instructions for performing this service have
already been sent to your dealer.  The service can be completed in about 30 minutes.

When you arrive for your pre-scheduled service, please present this letter to your Suzuki dealer.

If you have sold or traded your vehicle, please complete the enclosed postage-paid reply card and
return it to us.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this action may cause, however we are taking this action in the
interest of your continued satisfaction with our products.

Sincerely,

AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION
Automotive Service Division

Reissued :  05/12/93

NUMBER : SC - 04*


